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WITH GOD  

 
September 25, 2023 

 
Dear Members and Friends of Tuckahoe, 
 
The Stewardship Campaign Team has begun working on the annual stewardship emphasis. This 
year you will be taken on a journey through lives of people who have experienced the blessing of 
the ministry of Tuckahoe Presbyterian Church and the joy of faithful stewardship.  
 
Sometimes we fall into the trap of thinking that we are giving to "the church" or to "the budget," 
and that kind of giving is not particularly inspiring. However, the reality is that we are actually 
PARTNERING with God and each other to make ministry happen.  
 

Bring the full tithe into the storehouse, so that there may be food in my house, and thus 
put me to the test, says the Lord of hosts; see if I will not open the windows of heaven 

for you and pour down for you an overflowing blessing. - Mal 3:10 
 
God has designed the church in such a way that the resources to do God's work come directly from 
the people whom God has called. When the people of God give generously and faithfully in 
response to God's blessings, many important ministries of the church are sustained and advanced, 
lives are transformed, and the Kingdom of God is advanced on earth!  
 
 YOU ARE A CRUCIAL PARTNER IN THIS WORK! 
 
Over the next month, you will see how God is using the ministry of Tuckahoe Church to make a 
difference in the lives of people. You will hear stories from your brothers and sisters in Christ as 
they share how participation in the work of God at Tuckahoe has inspired and transformed them. 
Everything will culminate on October 29th when we will make our commitments to God for our 
2024 giving.  

IT WILL BE AN EXCITING JOURNEY! 
 
So please join us in person or online as we all PARTNER TOGETHER WITH GOD! 
 
 
Your Stewardship Campaign Team, 
 

Julia Adair, Tom Adair, Beth Ayers, Jennifer Albertson, Bill Carter, Kerry Barksdale 


